
                                                                                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

    

   

 
 

 

PE day is Thursday – children should 

come to school wearing a suitable PE kit 

for the day. 

 

Forest school continues this half term, 

please ensure your child has appropriate 

clothing for their day. 

 

If possible, please send in a pair of 

wellies and some waterproof clothing for 

your child to wear in our outdoor area to 

keep their clothes protected. 

 

Please try to send in a school book bag 

to help us keep on top of storage and to 

ensure your child can bring home any 

learning they have done safely. 

 

Mrs Millward will now be working with 

Class 1 on a Friday with Mrs McNay. 

 

Any homework, learning outside of 

school or celebrations should be 

uploaded to Seesaw. 
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In English we will be linking lots of our 

learning to our topic ‘Under the Sea!’. We will 

be continuing to develop our knowledge of 

phase 2 and 3 sounds in phonics and will be 

working hard to independently read and write 

short sentences using this knowledge.  We will 

be learning about information texts and 

writing labels and descriptions linked to this. 
 

 

 

English 

 

In RE we will be looking at the Holy Spirit,  we 

will be thinking about Pentecost and learning 

all about how this is the Church’s birthday.  

Our Christian value for this half term is 

Friendship and we will be learning about Jesus 

as our friend, Jesus’ disciples and how we can 

be a good friend.   

 

RE & Worship 

Homework will continue to be uploaded to 

Seesaw on a Thursday for you to work on over 

the following week.  We ask that any 

responses are uploaded to your child’s Seesaw 

account by the following Friday for us to 

respond.  Please try to focus on the reading 

homework each week and try 1 or 2 of the 

suggested activities.

Homework 

We are so proud of all of the children in FS2!  

They returned to school so well just before 

Easter and have come back with big smiles and 

happy faces this half term.  We are ready and 

raring to go with lots of fun activities and the 

children are already responding by using and 

applying their knowledge in skills in their busy 

time! 

General 

 

 

In Maths we will be continuing to use and apply 

our knowledge of numbers up to 10.  We will be 

consolidating what we know about each number 

and solving addition and subtraction problems 

with these numbers.  We will be continuing to 

learn our number bonds to 10 as well as 

exploring how we can record our learning and 

explain our reasoning and problem solving 

methods. 
 

Maths 

We are very excited about our new topic... 

Under the Sea! 

We will be using our class story ‘Tiddler’ to 

inspire our learning.  Each week we will send an 

email to let you know what we have been 

learning in school with some ideas of how you 

can continue this at home. 

We have had some very exciting visitors to our 

class – fish!  We are busy learning how to take 

care of them and using them to inspire our 

learning. 

 

Topic 

Nurturing achievers, 

   who in Jesus’ sight are: 

    Resourceful, Reliable, Respectful and Resilient 

      www.christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk 
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